Roxboro Middle School’s 6th Grade Orientations Information

Please click here to register.

Roxboro Middle School’s
Bridge to 6th Grade Event
Friday, August 12, 2022
8:30am - 12:30pm

6th Grade WEB Orientation
Tuesday, August 16th
[J Last Names Beginning with
A-L 9:00am - 11:00am
[J Last Names Beginning with
M-Z 12:30- 2:30

Roxboro Middle School’s
6th Grade Info Night

for Parents/Guardians
Tuesday, August 16th
6-7pm

The Roxboro Middle School’s Bridge
to 6th Grade event, is an opportunity
for our incoming 6th graders to
transition into middle school prior to
the beginning of the 22-23 school
year. Students will participate in
various activities with their new 6th
grade classmates that allow for
collaboration, creativity, team
building, and personal reflection.
During these activities students will
learn about our school-wide
behavior and academic
expectations, our Positive Behavior
Intervention Supports (PBIS)
program, tour the building, practice
opening their lockers, and set
personal SMART goals for the
upcoming school year. This event is
being hosted by the administrative
team and counseling feam, and
available 6th grade teaching staff.

Friendly reminder - this event is for
students only.

The Where Everybody Belongs (WEB)
6th grade Orientation and transition
program is designed to both welcome
and support sixth graders by assigning
them an 8th grade WEB Leader as a
mentor during this first year of middle
school. This WEB Leaderis a
responsible student who was hand
selected from a large pool of applicants
and has met the qualifications of being
a good role model and a positive leader.
The WEB mentor-mentee relationship
will continue for the duration of the
school year with planned advisor
sponsored activities. During the WEB
Orientation students will participate in
fun activities with their WEB leader and
classmates as well as receive a school
tour and practice opening their lockers.
This orientation is your child’s only
opportunity to participate in WEB and

should be considered mandatory.

The Roxboro Middle School’s 6th
grade evening orientation is a time
for parents/guardians to visit our
school and begin the process of
transitioning into middle school.
There will be a presentation on the
"Need to Knows" of 6th grade, a brief
discussion of the new opportunities
that middle school will provide for
your students, information on how to
set up an Infinite Campus account
including how to check your
student’s grades. You will also have
an opportunity to sign up for PTA,
receive a tour of the building, and
have an opportunity to talk with the
administrative team, counselors, and
available 6th grade teaching staff.

While the program is designed for
parents/guardians, your student
may attend with you.



https://forms.gle/LUKoKefU8Bqg7ped8

Please plan to drop your child off on
West Saint James. Students will enter
Roxboro through the doors by the large
front columns. A WEB Leader will greet
them. Friendly reminder - this event is

for students only.




